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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 23 February 2017 04:01 

To: 'dgpa@hse.ie'

Subject: Item 52593 - Motion from Rathfarnham/Templeogue-Terenure Area Committee - 

Tallaght Hospital

Dear Chief Executive 

 

At the Rathfarnham/Templeogue-Terenure Area Committee meeting held on 14th February 2017, the following motion was 

passed by the members.   

 
“That this Area Committee calls on Simon Harris TD, Minister for Health, to respond 

positively to the campaign to increase the hospital bed capacity in Tallaght Hospital 

which caters for the Rathfarnham/Templeogue-Terenure community; asking him to 

appreciate the particular demand in that regard and to immediately engage in 

discussions with the HSE; will the Chief Executive Officer also forward the terms of this 

motion to the Minister, the Chief Executive Officer of the HSE and also copy it to Tallaght 

Hospital, which is leading the campaign." 
 

I would be grateful if you could give this matter your attention.  Your reply will be circulated to all the members of the 

Committee. 

 
Cc Minister for Health and Tallaght Hospital 

 
Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 
 

 

 


